
Minutes for Board of Works and Public Safety Meeting 
08/05/24

Minutes for the Board of Works and Public Safety Meeting on August 5th, 2024:
 
The meeting began at 5:37pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. In attendance was 
Mayor Kelsey, Clerk-Treasurer Hileman, Chief Parker and Superintendent Walls. As 
well as Board of Works Members Hoeppner and Heckley.

Chief's Report: 
Chief Parker requested an update on animal ordinance and the court agreement.

 
Superintendent's Report: 
Superintendent Walls informed the Board that the new truck was in and we are 
waiting on parts for the plow. The high school lift station has been completed. 
There was a lamp post that was hit by a driver, Superintendent Walls and his guys 
will attempt to fix it. Discussions of the water audit. 
 
Mayor's Report: 
Mayor Kelsey stated he was in contact with GovGrant to help get grants for the 
City. Mayor Kelsey would like to find and apply for grants to help with bringing 
fiber optics to the city as well to help with a water tower and trails.
 
Clerk-Treasurer's Report: 
The meeting minutes were presented from the July 1st meeting. After discussion, 
Mayor Kelsey moved to accept the minutes as presented, second by Board of 
Works Member Hoeppner. All Present in Favor, minus Board of Works Member 
Heckley (abstained). 
July 15th’s meeting was canceled so there was no minutes to present. 
 
Board of Works Member’s Report:
Board of Works Member Hoeppner stated there would be a boring project on Bull 
Rapids road due to road expansion in the future.

Audience: 
None Present. 
 
Mayor Kelsey moved to adjourn the meeting, second by Board of Works Member 
Heckley, all present in favor. Meeting was adjourned at 6:12pm.
 
Go to cityofwoodburn.org to see previously approved minutes and recent 
community news.


